
 

 

          

                                     INVITATION 

                   CAPABLE Final Conference 

                             20 June 2024, from 10.00 – 15.00 EEST 

 

Dear Madam/Sir, 

The Panhellenic Association of Engineers Contractors of Public Works, the Greek 
Ministry of Environment and the whole consortium of the CAPABLE project have the 
pleasure of inviting you to the Final Conference in the framework of the CAPABLE 
project, which will take place in a hybrid form in the Greek Ministry of Environment 
and Energy meeting room in Athens on 20 June 2024. 

The CAPABLE project, which was launched in 2021, brings together 4 EU Countries 
(Italy, Greece, Poland and Slovenia) through the involvement of 6 National Sectoral 
Social & Education partners.  

Its main objective is to enhance Public Authorities’ capacity building in meeting the 
challenges faced upon renovating the public building stock, and thus enable 
behavioral change and prepare key players of the public sector to become true 
factors of change for reaching the EU environmental, sustainability, climate change 
and energy efficiency targets. 

During the Final Conference, you will have the opportunity to be informed about the 
actions and results of the project and also discuss strategies and best practices for 
public building renovations and green buildings and urban revitalization. Please find 
attached the agenda.  

Meeting modalities: 

The Conference will take place in a hybrid form, both online and with a physical 
presence.  

Registering through the following link: https://meet.goto.com/690565333 

 

We look forward to seeing you at the final conference of the CAPABLE project.  

https://meet.goto.com/690565333

